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22nd March 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents  

 

I wanted to let you know about some staffing changes that will happen at the end of term. 

 

Miss Findlay will be going on maternity leave and we wish her well as she awaits the joy of 

welcoming her baby into the world.  We are also looking forward to meeting the new arrival.  

Mrs Hands will be taking over as class teacher in 4F.  She is already a familiar member of 

staff having undertaken regular supply. 

 

Sadly, Mr Daglish in Year 5 will be leaving us at the end of term to pursue other interests.  

I’m sure you will join me in thanking him for his hard work at St Edmund’s over the last nine 

years.  We wish him well in his new ventures. 

 

We are also saying farewell to one of our cleaning team, Ms Berdysz, who is returning to 

Poland.  We will miss her as she has done a great job keeping the school clean and tidy over 

the past year.  We wish her well for the future. 

 

As we near the end of term, and look forward to the joy of Easter and the Grace of our Risen 

Lord, I would like to thank all the staff for the wonderful job they do and you, for your 

support in making St Edmund’s such a fantastic school. 

 

May you and your families be blessed with the peace and love of Easter. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Maria Kemble  

Executive Headteacher 
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Suffolk, IP33 1QG 
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